June 2012

Dear Future AP Student,

Advanced Placement English Language is a course designed to imitate a college freshman level English and composition class.  By the end of our year, you will (hopefully) take the AP test, and, depending on the institution, receive credit for or pass out of “English 101” at the University of your choice.  Even if the test is not your major objective, this class will provide you with skills necessary to succeed and excel in college courses:  critical/analytical thinking, well-supported writing, timed-test taking.

Since this is essentially college English, it will require a significant commitment from you—AP students are dedicated, responsible, and open to new experiences.  This is a FUN class, but the most enjoyable activities depend on each student finishing any assigned reading or writing before class.  Consequently, I expect you to complete the summer reading and accompanying assignment and keep up on the work throughout the year. A major emphasis is placed on responsibility, since there will probably be no second chances with your college professors.

Summer reading?  Yes, there is a summer reading assignment. Remember: READING MAKES YOU SMARTER! The Summer Assignment handout details the reading, writing and expectations of your summer assignment.  I advise that you actually do the summer reading throughout the summer months; students who procrastinate often find it difficult to complete the reading in the week before school starts!  Your essay is due the first day of school, Tuesday, September 4—no exceptions.  If you choose not to complete the assignment, you will receive no responsibility points if turned in the first week, and then after that you will receive half credit. Also, this may eliminate your chances for earning an A for the 1st semester.

If you have questions, please stop by to see me in room 401.  I look forward to seeing you in September—enjoy your summer and happy reading!


Sincerely,


Mrs. Kosiba



June 2012

Dear Parents and Students,

AP English is a year-long one credit course.  This will not only better prepare students for the College Board Advanced Placement exam in May, but also provide them with the consistent and higher level skills demanded in college courses.  

[bookmark: _GoBack]During our time together, students will explore the philosophies of learning, the arts of literature and the craft of writing, while reading several nonfiction works.  Naturally, this will require an out-of-class commitment of roughly 4-5 hours a week for reading and composition.  It also demands a summer reading assignment, which I use both as an assessment tool of students’ present skills and as a deterrent to “summer amnesia”—that inevitable loss of skills that occurs over the summer months.

Consequently, I would like you and your student to carefully consider his/her willingness to participate in such a class, especially during that all-important, fast-approaching senior year!  If you decide to try the AP challenge, please sign in the designated areas below.  I will take this as your word that as an AP English student you will complete the summer reading assignment and come to class with an open mind and personal dedication to improvement, and that as a parent you will support your child’s efforts to excel.  Your signatures also reflect that you have read and understood the assignment and its expectations.

I look forward to learning about and with all of you!

Sincerely,


Chris Kosiba
I support my student in their endeavor as an AP English Language student and encourage their participation, motivation, and responsibility in all class activities.

 Parent Signature(s) 

___________________________________________________________
			
___________________________________________________________


I understand that I need to complete the summer reading assignment, and come to class next year dedicated and motivated to perform as an AP student.

Student Signature   

_____________________________________________________________

